
Proposals for AGM 28th May 2024

1. Leagues to be split into 2, based on Handicaps average of the teams.
Red/Blue league
Section 1 of the season, play teams in your league with a fixed handicap
Section 2 of the season, play teams in your league with a revised
handicap
Section 3 of the season, play teams in the opposite league with a
revised fixed handicap
Section 4 of the season, play teams in your league with a revised fixed
handicap
Winner of red league play runner up of blue league
Winner of blue league play runner up of red league
Winners play off in a grand final
Reason - players will more than likely play someone to their handicap
most weeks, keeps the matches highly competitive
Mike Tomlinson, Kevin Brooks

2. Pairs Competition to be handicapped. Both players' handicaps totalled
and a third of that will be their handicap.
Tom Livesley, Mike Tomlinson

3. The maximum start any player may receive should be set at +55. When
researching similar leagues to macc and district the following resulted
Knutsford league +40
Wilmslow league +56 (-2 or+2 each game played)
G N Dyson, A Matic

Committee believes it should be lowered this year as +70 was too high
and players were unhappy. We believe it should be +60 for this year.
Please vote on which one.

4. League to find 1 league member to achieve status as a qualified referee.
This would allow all the later stages of all comps to have a qualified
referee and so avoid any disputed calls. The qualified referee decision
would be final.
G N Dyson, A Matic.

Committee has decided that we will make sure at least 1 member of the
committee will ref the finals of all the individual/pairs comps without fail.

5. That the league reverts back to the tried and tested system of players
handicap to be based on a win -2 points and a loss of +2 points. This is a
proven self regulating system. The committee would retain the authority



to issue a handicap mark to any new member and revise any handicap
deemed inaccurate.
G N Dyson, D Whalley

If proposal 1 gets voted in number 5 will not be applicable as its states
revised handicaps every quarter.

Hopefully see you all at Sunderland Street sporting Club on Tuesday
28th May 7.30pm start.

Thanks

Robert Clayton
MDSL Secretary


